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concerns raised by some faculty teaching these classes that they are being criticized 
and “taken to task” because they are participating in these new initiatives.   

5.  Statewide Senate Assigned Time: The committee discussed the policy regarding 
replacements when a CSU Senator is away. Senator Sabalius will continue his leave 
this Fall, and thus, if available, Vice Chair Kimbarow will fill in for Senator Sabalius at 
Statewide meetings through January. The Chair will contact Senator Sabalius to 
determine no later than late August which statewide meetings he will be unable to 
attend; this will allow VC Kimbarow to plan in advance and assure full SJSU 
representation at meetings. 

6. Senate Archives:  Chair Heiden advised the committee that the Senate Office and the 
Senate Chair’s Office are overwhelmed with paper copies of Senate records.  Chair 
Heiden asked if the Senate Management Resolution had passed creating the task force 
on Senate Archives. The Senate Administrator, Eva Joice, responded that the SM 
Resolution passed, and that the Chair usually convened the first meeting prior to a chair 
being elected. The Senate Administrator updated the committee on her work with the 
MLK Library Archivist yesterday and, after some negotiation, the Archivist agreed to 
take the paper files for storage in the Special Collections section.  The Senate Office will 
begin preparing these records for transport to the MLK Library immediately. 

7. University Advancement:   VP Dukes announced that there would be a fundraising 
academy for faculty and staff on July 18, 2013.  There will also be staff training for 
development officers, and etiquette training.  
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